
 

 

 
 
 
 
August 4, 2015 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Sarah Bettenhausen 
John Burns Construction Co.  
Email: sbettenhausen@jbcco.com   
 
RE: 15-FOIA-144 Contract Documents – IFB #09555 
 
Dear Ms. Bettenhausen: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On July 21, 2015, we received your request for the Bid Form/Base Bid Breakdown and Schedule A - 
List of all DBE subcontractors submitted by all bidders in response to IFB #09555 for the conversion of 
the 51st street tie breaker station into a traction power substation (“Request”).   
 
In response to your Request, Metra is providing you with the above-referenced documents received from 
the following bidders: 
 

• Aldridge Electric, Inc.; 

• Broadway Electric, Inc.; 

• Isolux Corsan, LLC; and 

• John Burns Construction Co. 
 

If I can be of any further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
 
Attachments 


